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SEXUAL OFFENDER ADDRESS CHANGE

Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the change in the address of a sexual offender in Gulf
County. Bobby Lee Clark is a white male with brown hair and green eyes. He is 54 years
old, 6’17 tall and weighs approximately 226 Ibs. Clark is a registered sexual offender and
notified the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office of a change in his permanent address. Clark lives
at 337 Pine Avenue in Wewahitchka.

For more information on Clark and other offenders/predators visit the Florida Department
of Law Enforcement’s Sexual Offender Database online at https://offender.fdle.state.fl.us.
To receive email alerts regarding the presence of a sexual offender/predator visit the
Florida Offender Alert System online at https://www.floridaoffenderalert.com.
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